
“You may encounter 
many defeats, but you 
must not be defeated. In 
fact, it may be necessary 
to encounter the defeats, 
so you can know who 
you are, what you can 
rise from, how you can 
still come out of it.”  

Maya Angelou

“Good Samaritan Adult Classes, Take 2!” 

As most of you may know by now, God 
brought Good Samaritan through the 
struggles of 2020. While the discipleship 
classes were temporarily suspended, 
ministry continued with the weekly delivery 
of food to over 700 individuals who were 
quarantined in their homes or homeless. 

During this time we were 
fortunate to form a partnership 
with the ELA Thrift Shop, now 
operating at Good Samaritan 
(featured below). Do you need 
space for your non-profit passion 
project? We have office space 
available for rent. Call us at (813) 
634-7136 to discuss how we can 
partner with you.  

As of this writing, we have safely 
started our Adult Ed classes. Students were 
excited to return and learn life skills 
intended to improve their lives. 

To God be the Glory, great 
things He has done! 

The ELA Thrift Shop is under the 
direction of Dr. Carolyn Scott. 
Carolyn retired from establishing 
and managing charter schools and 
now manages this 501 (c) (3) 
organization. Her goal is to use the 
proceeds of the sales from donated 
merchandise to finance free 
literacy programs for 
underprivileged children. She is 
open Thursdays and Fridays, from 
10:00 - 2:00, and Saturdays from 
9:00 - 1:00. For more info, call her 
at (813) 833-2436.

gsmission1984@gmail.com
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The Good Samaritan Mission is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and donations are tax deductible.  A copy of the official registration and 
financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free (800-435-7352) within the state.  
Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the state.  Registration # CH36456

In Memoriam or Honor 
❦ Melody Lynn Hanusch, from Larry and Ruth Hanusch 
❦ Alan Steinbeck, from Brenda Carter (honor) 
❦ Jeanne Scruggs, from Brenda Carter (honor) 
❦ Elmer Poe, from Thomas Sugg (honor) 
❦ Otto and Margie Hunewadel, from Linda Flosenzier

We invite you to prayerfully consider continuing your support. You may do so by: 
• Signing up as a GSMonthly Mover online at http://gsmission.org/gsmonthly-

movers.html 
• Sending your financial support to: Good Samaritan, P.O. Box 5178, Sun City 

Center, FL  33571
• Dropping your financial gift at our office at 14920 Balm Wimauma Road,  FL  33598.

from Monday to Thursday, 9:00a - 4:00p.  While you are there, make sure you say, 
“Hi!” But, let me warn you: you may like it so much that you may stay and volunteer. 
Consider yourself warned. 

• Visiting us at our Monthly Markets, to take advantage of the sales. Proceeds benefit 
Good Samaritan.

Good  
Samaritan 
 Monthly  
Markets

First 
Saturday 
of every  month…

…from 9:00 am 
to 1:00 pm
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